
 

 

Information Notice for Parents and Guardians from the Department of Education and 
Early Childhood Development 
 
Discussions with Conciliator continuing 

Talks with the Nova Scotia Teachers Union (NSTU) resumed this week. 
Talks started on Tuesday, January 10 and continued until Thursday, January 12. 
Additional meetings are now set for January 14 and 15. The province remains hopeful 
of a positive outcome.  

Background information can be found online at:http://novascotia.ca/psc/public-
service-sustainability-mandate/ 
 
Parents and guardians are advised to continue monitoring their school board 
websites.  

 

http://novascotia.ca/psc/public-service-sustainability-mandate/
http://novascotia.ca/psc/public-service-sustainability-mandate/

